From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 2:38 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel Request

Steve,

 

This travel has been completed for us per below for Capt Marty Ryczek and Larry Sachs (paid by BJA grant to City of Chicago) and for me (direct BJA) for participation in the Bureau of Justice Assistance Body Worn Camera National Conference. 

 

Best,

Jonathan

 

 

Jonathan H. Lewin

Deputy Chief

Chicago Police Department
